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June 2, 1942. 

Harold Weisberg 
313 II Street, LW.  

sic 
Wash,'  D.C.. 

Dear Harold - 

Will you please let me know what you plan on the two articles we 

discussed in New York? Weld like to have them, and would be much obliged 

to receive them as early as you can manage. In any ease, I'd like 

to hear from you how they stand, 

Regards, 

Ale"- ay) 

Louis Harap 
Managing Editor 

Cordially, 


